
Alanna Hnatiw 
Mayor, Sturgeon County

Proclamation

September 12, 2023

WHEREAS, Sturgeon County recognizes Alberta Development Officers Week 
as a time to appreciate the role Development Officers have in shaping our 
community’s future through safe and responsible development practices; 
and

WHEREAS, the expertise of Development Officers is instrumental in guiding 
projects that contribute to economic vitality, improved infrastructure, and 
enhanced quality of life for all residents; and

WHEREAS, the work of Development Officers involves collaboration with 
residents, businesses, government agencies, and community organizations, 
fostering a sense of unity and common purpose; and

WHEREAS, Sturgeon County values and appreciates the unwavering 
commitment of Development Officers to building a strong community  
that welcomes everyone and offers places and spaces for all.

Therefore, I, Alanna Hnatiw, Mayor of Sturgeon County, do hereby 
proclaim September 18 to 22 as Development Officers Week  
in Sturgeon County.

Alberta Development 
Officers Week
September 18 to 22, 2023


